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Project overview 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $3.5 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

The upgrade of Gledswood Hills Public School will deliver 20 new modern classrooms and an extension 
to the existing car park.  

The upgrade is expected to be complete by mid-2024. 

Progress summary 

Welcome to the 2024 school year. A lot of work was done over the summer holidays and we are on track 
to complete the project by Day 1 Term 2 2024. 

The roof, solar panels and external works been completed, and the scaffolding has now been removed 
from both Buildings F and G. We have started the internal fit-out, including wall sheeting, window 
installation, internal joinery, and waterproofing prior to tiling and completing the amenities for students.  

Next steps 

During this term we will complete internal fit-outs to both buildings. Furniture has been ordered and will 
be delivered this term. 

The Paramoor Street staff car park will temporarily be closed from 16 February 2024 during the Stage 2 
works, which include extending the car park and landscaping. 

Demountable classrooms will be removed from mid April. Plans for relocating students when 
demountables are removed will be advised shortly. 

Working hours 

Construction hours are 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No work will take 
place on Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 
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Further information 

For any queries about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business hours on 
1300 482 651 or via email at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.gov.au. For more information about this 
project please visit the project webpage  

Buildings F and G 
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